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AA Gage Makes Major Announcement 

Attention valued customers, 

 

On March 1st, 2025, CSP Investment acquired the assets of A.G. Davis – AA Gage.   Going forward CSP 

Investments LLC will be operating under the name AA Gage.   

Now that the transaction has been completed, it is critical for AA Gage to determine if your P.O. is still 

needed and if you are willing to send a revised/new P.O. to AA Gage. 

Going forward AA Gage will be using its assets along with key personnel to complete the backlog as 

soon as possible. 

Once we have gathered the information from each company, we can determine a schedule and 

provide you with an updated completion date. 

Thank you for your patience during this transition.  Looking forward to hearing back from you and 

working with you in the future. 

 

Best Regards,  

AA Gage Leadership Team 

 

43754 Merrill Rd 

Sterling Heights, MI 48314 

586-977-9000 

Email: info@aagage.com     

 

  


